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 As we are painfully aware, our city has been devastated by 

Hurricane Sandy. Members of the New York City Police Department 

Columbia Association as well as other First Responders worked 

fearlessly to minimize the loss of lives and comfort those whom we 

serve daily. We must not forget that many members of our 

Association and our Brother and Sisters of the New York City Police 

Department who worked feverishly to help others were also 

personally hit with tragedies to their families and their loved ones. 
I can't imagine what it would be like to lose basic necessities such as 

food, shelter, clothing along with family photos and all personal 

memories. This indeed is a time of trial. 
 

Over 1,500 Police Officers and their families were displaced by 

Hurricane Sandy, with many of them putting their own needs on hold 

to help others. The New York City Police Department Columbia 

Association is a non for profit organization 501(c) (3) and is asking 

for your help in pledging a donation to help our members recover and 

rebuild their dreams.  

 
May God Bless. 

 
Mr. John DelGaudio 

Director of Public Relations   
 

http://www.nypdcolumbia.org/

